Tender Update

The closing date for this tender has been extended to 17:00pm Friday 20th May 2022 and the following information is being provided for clarification and to answer specific queries that have arisen from the process:

Tender Participant Clarification Questions

Question 1: Is there any potential to increase scope of this project?
Answer 1: The scope of work is limited to initial design and planning for car parking on the identified site only, but to be seen in context of a future Transport Hub and Town Centre improvements.

Question 2: Is there access to the site from the North?
Answer 2: Vehicular access to the site is from the South only (additional pedestrian access from the North) and the existing road alongside the site is owned by Network Rail.

Question 3: What is the significance of the differently coloured areas on the site map?
Answer 3: The two large separately coloured areas on the site map are now as one jointly owned by Moreton-in-Marsh Town Council and GWR.

Question 4: Is there any relevant traffic data available?
Answer 4: There is currently no traffic data available.


Question 5: Is there any additional documentation or pricing schedules?
Answer 5: There is no additional documentation or pricing schedules to supplement the tender information linked from the portal.

Question 6: What is happening to the existing building?
Answer 6: The Council has already taken a decision to demolish the existing building and clear the site.

